Qikigtaaluk Corporation
922 Niaqunngusiaq Road
PO Box 1228

Igaluit, Nunavut, Canada
X0A OHO

June 9 2020

To whom it may concern,

On behalf of the Aiviq Hunters and Trappers Association, this letter of support serves as
approval from the Association for Qikigtaaluk Corporation (QC) to conduct inshore fisheries
research around Kinngait during August and September of 2020.

We are aware that Qikiqtaaluk Corporation has considered the health and safety of this
community through implementation of mitigation strategies such as limiting contact between
crew members and the community and arranging no-contact drop offs for supplies.

We look forward to working with QC this summer and in the future.

Sincerely,

Adamie Nuna, Chairman

P.O. Box 300

Aiviq Hunters & Trappers Association
Kinngait, Nunavut

X0A 0OWO



